Hello,

Please see the attached bio for Amy Sneirson, Executive Director of the Maine Human Rights Commission, as well as a handout.  

Amy isn't going to use a PowerPoint presentation but she would like to show our video on assistance/service animals, located here:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fjbu1ghZKoQ&feature=youtu.be

Regards,
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